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Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

March 21,2018

VIA COURIER - CONFIDENTIAL ENCLOSURES NOT FOR THE PUBLIC RECORD
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Dear Ms. Walli:
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Upper Canada Transmission, lnc. ("UTC" or n'NextBridge")

Ontario Energy Board ("OEB" or'oBoard") File EB-2O17 -OßAEB-201 7-01 94
New East-West Tie Line Project
NextBridge Updated Responses to Certain lnterrogatories -
Confidential Versions of Documents

On March 14,2018, NextBridge (through its counsel) filed with the Board and served on
interested parties a letter describing the materials for which NextBridge continues to
seek confidential treatment in accordance with the Board's Practice Directíon on
Confidential Filings. With that letter, NextBridge included a detailed explanation of
specific reasons why the proposed confidential information should be treated as
confidential and why public disclosure of that information would be detrimental. The
unredacted versions of the materials were provided to the Board via CD at that time.

As requested, with this letter NextBridge is now filing the consolidated unredacted
versions of the materials in paper form, and on flash drives. These unredacted
materials are the same as previously filed on March 14th via CD, except for the fact that
an index page has been added at the front of each of the documents (that index page is
the same as had been included in the versions of the documents originally filed on
January 25,2018).

These unredacted versions of the documents are confidential and are not for filing on
the public record.

Yours truly,

Re
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Krista Hughes
Senior Legal Counsel
Enbridge Employee Services Canada Inc

390 BayStreet, Suite 1720 | Toronto, ON I MsH 2Y2 | 1-888-767-3006 lwww.NextBridge.ca


